Regular Monthly Meeting
July 9, 1998

The regular monthly meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held
on Thursday, July 9, 1998, 4:00 p.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building, with
supervisors Andrew Piccuta and Rick Flora present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

The minutes were read and approved from the June 11, 1998 meeting,

The Police Report was read by Chief Nocera.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Rick Flora to pay the general fund bills.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Rick Flora to pay the sewer fund bills.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Rick Flora to award to sewer credits to the
Nicholson Subdivision. '

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Rick Flora to approve the Nicholson Plan,
Contingent upon satisfaction of review items by the Lawrence County Planning
Commission.

Public Comment:

Mr. Oran Allen requested that the meeting time be changed to 7:00 p.m. and that the
police should wear their hats when not in the vehicle.

Mr. Sam Garver asked why the Ford was not yet in service and why the Chief does not
wear a white shirt? Mr. Garver also asked who is in charge of bringing business into the

township.

Mr. Frank Fiello, asked if the township would look into doing work on Moravia Street
Extension with the assistance from the county Liquid Fuel Funds.

Mr. Dave Dowdell, asked if something could be done with a raccoon problem near his
home. '

Mr. Bob Haney, asked how is the solicitor paid.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Rick Flora to adjourn.

Brian D. Tanner
Secretary-Treasurer



